

Brendan Gibbs Clerk to the Parish Council of Tichborne 15 The Heath Denmead Waterlooville PO7 6JT

21 June 2019

Dear Mr Gibbs

Alresford Agricultural Show: 7 September 2019

On behalf of the Chairman and Trustees of the Society I write to thank Tichborne Parish Council for their very generous donation of £300 towards the educational elements of this year's Show. Education of both young people and the wider public is a core part of the Show and your support plays an important part in ensuring the continued success of the event, enabling the Society to promote an annual education project for schools and provide free of charge activities and attractions for the Show's younger visitors.

Once again, many thanks to the Parish Council for their support.

Yours sincerely

Val Watley Secretary

Secretary: Val Watley, P.O. Box 146, Alresford, Hampshire, SO24 4AJ Tel: 01962 738748 email: secretary@alresfordshow.co.uk



Mr B Gibbs Clerk, Tichborne Parish Council 15 The Heath Denmead Waterlooville Hampshire PO7 6JT

25 September 2019

Dear Brendon

Alresford Show 2019

Once again we were very lucky with the weather and the crowds came in their thousands, not quite a record year but very close, to enjoy what we all hope was a lovely day. We have received many positive comments which makes all of the hard work worthwhile.

On behalf of the Chairman, Members of the Society and myself I write to thank you for your very generous donation to the Show, which was used to replace some of the broken equipment in the Farmyard Fun Playground. We, and I am sure many of the children who play there, are very grateful to you for your support.

Your sponsorship plays a vital part in ensuring the continued success of the Show which would simply not be viable were it not for the contribution that you and your fellow sponsors make.

Yours sincerely

Vallathy

Val Watley Secretary